
 
13th January 2020 
 

To: Parents of children In Nursery to Year 4 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Invitation for Parents to join the Children in Class 
 
Due to the success of this last year, we are again inviting parents to spend some time with the children in their classes. This is a 
great opportunity for you to see your children working with their friends and for you to join in with some exciting activities. The dates 
for these will be as follows: 
 

Nursery Wednesday 29th January, 2.00pm – 3.15pm 

Reception  Thursday 12th March, 2.00pm – 3.15pm 

Y1 Thursday 5th March, 2.00pm – 3.15pm 

Y2 Wednesday 26th February, 2.00pm – 3.15pm   

Y3 Wednesday 12th February, 2.00pm – 3.15pm 

Y4 Wednesday 25th March, 2.00pm – 3.15pm  

 
Sessions will begin at 2pm.  Please try to arrive before this to allow time to sign in at Reception in the Senior School.  Sessions 
will finish at around 3:15pm which will allow children to get ready for the end of the day whilst you enjoy a coffee. 
Please indicate on the slip attached whether or not you will be attending. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs V Wright 
Head of Junior School  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Invitation for Parents to join the Children in Class 
 
Child’s name_________________________________________         Form _________________________ 
 
We will not be able to attend these sessions.   
 
We will be attending the session on: 

  Please tick 
Number of parents 

attending 

Nursery Wednesday 29th January, 2.00pm – 3.15pm   

Reception  Thursday 12th March, 2.00pm – 3.15pm   

Y1 Thursday 5th March, 2.00pm – 3.15pm     

Y2 Wednesday 26th February, 2.00pm – 3.15pm      

Y3 Wednesday 12th February, 2.00pm – 3.15pm     

Y4 Wednesday 25th March, 2.00pm – 3.15pm      

 
Signed ______________________________________________    Date____________________________ 

 
Please return to Form Teachers by Friday 24th January 2020 


